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Nationwide Prayer Invitation on March 26, 2024 

Dear CDA Members, 

The US Bishops have asked the Catholic Daughters to an Nationwide Prayer Invitation. 

Please see attached letter from USCCB President Bishop Timothy P. Broglio and 

Bishop Michael Burbidge, Chairman of Pro-Life Activities. 

 

Please forward to all State Officers and Local and Territorial Courts. 

 

A Blessed Palm Sunday to you and your families 

 

Blessings, 

Emily 

National Regent 

"Faith as small as a Mustard Seed can move Mountains" Matthew 17:20 

 

 

 


